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Here we are again at the end of Term 3. It has 

been a busy term adjusting to the changing 

face of the Residential College. Our healthy  

eating program has been fully integrated into 

the College as well as some new meal time  

routines. Students are enjoying the optional 

breakfast times from 7:30 till 8:00 am. A 

quick reminder that although students don’t 

have to attend breakfast, all students are   

expected at lunch and dinner everyday. This is 

monitored heavily by the supervisors. 

Sadly we will be farewelling Alice Metzke at 

the end of this term, she has been stolen by 

Head Office for a 6 month contact back filling 

another position. Mel Browne will be filling in 

for Alice while she is away, so please make 

yourself known to Mel when you visit the     

college.  

We also hope to have a new male staff   

member starting as soon as possible.    



We would like to send a big congratulations to the Toucans 

Hockey team for their tremendous effort in the Grand     

final. All the players gave everything they had till the end,  

unfortunately there can only be one winner but you can be 

proud of your awesome effort. The Lions Hockey team had 

a good year as well, with a lot of younger players showing 

great potential for the future. 

Well done to all the Netball players. It was a good season 

and all the girls had fun.  

The College is currently organising Basketball for Term  4 

and looks like we will have 2 Boys and 2 Girls teams     

entered into the local competition.   

NRC Toucans 

NRC Lions 



Term 3 Key Dates: 

22 September 2017 Term 3 Ends 

 

 
 

Term 4 Key Dates: 

8  October 17 Students Return 

 

9  October 17 Term 4 Starts 

 

18 October 17 Yr 12 Dinner 

 

19 October 17 Yr 12 River Cruise 

 

20th October College 

Presentation Day starting 

at 1.15pm 

 

20 October 2017  

Yr 12 School Graduation 
 

Please note the date change to 

Presentation day. This has been 

made to accommodate the Students 

going on the America NASA tour and 

Canberra trip. 
 

 

Reach Boarding 
The Reach Boarding System is now   

running in our College, we would like to 

offer parents and students the           

opportunity to use the online app or  

portal to submit Leave Requests. 

The Narrogin Reach website is : 

 

www.narrogin.reachboarding.com.au 

 
You can also find the Mobile App by 

searching the App Store for  

Reach Boarding Student and Parent App. 

If you would like to start using this    

service you will need a username and    

password. Please email Mr Jonathan 

Russell—

jonathan.russell@education.wa.edu.au 

to request login information.  

This website has some helpful video’s on 

using Reach. 

 http://reachboarding.com/parents/  

 

 

 

School Social 

Dress Ups 

https://narrogin.reachboarding.com.au
http://reachboarding.com/parents/


 


